
E-mail to participants:

Dear Regional Discussion Participant,

It has been less than 2 months since the Regional Discussion on Sexual Assault and Harassment 
at America’s Colleges, Universities and Service Academies. Thank you again for participating in
this effort to reduce sexual violence across colleges and universities, military service academies 
and the military more broadly. 

For those who have already completed the survey we sent last month – thank you! This is a 
separate but related effort aimed at gathering more detailed recommendations for improving 
future Regional Discussions. If you are interested in supporting this volunteer effort, please click 
on the following link to share your feedback (Verint link). If you would rather participate over 
the phone, please click on the following link (Verint scheduler link) and identify the optimal 
timeframe for us to contact you. 

This effort will take no more than ten minutes of your time and none of your personal 
information will be retained or linked in any way with the feedback you provide. Results will be 
aggregated with other responses and provided to leadership to inform and revise future regional 
discussions. Please do not hesitate to reach out to Dr. Gallus, jessica.a.gallus@navy.mil if you 
have any questions.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

All the best,

Dr. Jessica A. Gallus
Senior Advisor / Highly Qualified Expert 
Pentagon, Department of the Navy
Sexual Assault Prevention & Response Office (DON SAPRO)
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